
From: D Lampert <madrid2368@outlook.com>  
Sent: Friday, December 17, 2021 9:49 PM 
To: City Clerk Group <cityclerkgroup@cityofgoleta.org> 
Subject: D.3 21-469 Flavored Tobacco's 
 
Dear Mayor and Council, 
 
I see you’re having to consider the petition to once again allow the sale of flavored tobacco 
products.  I’m so sorry, but I inadvertently signed that damn petition.  I really felt it was presented to me 
as a petition against flavored tobacco products.  I normally read these things carefully, but I couldn’t 
have this time.  I sincerely feel I was played so that they could get another signature.  You may read this 
in your meeting if you think it’s of any value. 
 
David Lampert 
(805) 845-5017 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 
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